Snyder, Jennifer (UTC)

From: McCloy, Lauren (UTC)

Sent: Monday, March 09, 2015 9:39 AM

To: McCloy, Lauren (UTC)

Subject: UG-143616 Natural Gas Infrastructure - Summary of Comments
Attachments: UG-143616 Summary of Comments.pdf

Thank you for participating in the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s (UTC) workshop on natural gas
distribution infrastructure in November 2014. UTC staff will defer further action in this docket until the conclusion of
the 2015 legislative session. A summary of comments is attached to this email, and will be posted in the docket for your
reference.

Please don’t hesitate to call if you have questions.
Thank you,
Lauren McCloy

Legislative Energy Policy Analyst
(360) 664-1209 | Imccloy@utc.wa.gov
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